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Overview 
In June 2011, the Council on Linkages Between Academia and Public Health Practice (Council) 
adopted a set of Strategic Directions to guide its work through 2015. In preparation for the 
September 18th Council meeting agenda item, Revisiting Strategic Directions, 2011-2015, time 
will be provided for Council members to review the Council’s Strategic Directions, 2011-2015 
and consider whether adjustments are desirable based on changes in the public health field 
over the past two years and actions taken by the Council to address the Strategic Directions. 
This review will help guide the September 18th discussion to ensure the Council continues to 
make valuable contributions within the public health community. 

http://www.phf.org/programs/council/Pages/Council_Strategic_Directions.aspx

